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On Friday December 8th we held a retirment party for 

Luanne Cutler. It was an aquatic themed party with 

cupcakes decorated with various sea animals and 

beach items, along with other tasty snacks.  

 

    
 

    
 

    
 

Thank you to all who were able to attend. 

 

Luanne’s Farewell 
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With a new Registrar of Voters at the helm, the 

position for Assistant Registrar became 

vacant. Recruitment for this position began in 

December, and I am happy to announce that 

I have been chose to fill the position. 

 

During my transition into this new position, Jon 

Brown will be trained to assume my prior job 

responsibilities. Eventually he will be 

responsible for poll worker recruitment and 

training. For the Primary Election, I will be 

conducting the hands-on training and then 

handing it off to Jon for all future elections. 

New Year – New Changes 

Mock Election 

Tuesday, February 27th 
 

Are you excited to see and use the voting equipment and 

don’t want to wait until your hands-on training? 

 

All poll workers, Election Day and Early Voting, are cordially 

invited to our Mock Election which will be held on Tuesday 

February 27th from 10:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. at the Registrar 

of Voters office located at 1001 E. 9th Street, Bldg. A, Room 

135. 

 

This will be a perfect opportunity to see how the ICX Primes 

and Votec poll books work. I encourage you to come on 

down to see and use the new voting equipment. 

 

Poll Worker Recruitment 

Coming soon to your mail box…….  

Post cards have been sent to all prior Election Day 

volunteers, to see if you are available for the 

upcoming election cycle.  

 

When you do receive yours, please take a 

moment to make sure we have your correct 

contact information and let us know if you are 

available to volunteer for the 2018 election cycle. 



 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you know someone who is interested in working the polls? Submit his/her contact 

information and a recruiter will be in contact with him/her. 

____________________________________________________________________ 
Name 

____________________________________________________________________ 
Address 

____________________________________________________________________ 
Telephone 

____________________________________________________________________ 
email 

____________________________________________________________________ 
Referred by 

Mark your calendars with these 

import 2018 Election dates. 

 

Primary Election 

 June 12, 2018 

Early Voting - Primary 

 May 26 – June 8, 2018 

General Election 

 November 6, 2018 

Early Voting - General 

October 20 – November 2, 

2018 

Voter Registration Deadlines 

Primary Election 

May 15, 2018 by mail 

May 22, 2018 in person 

May 24, 2018 on line 

 

General Election 

October 9, 2018 by mail 

October 16, 2018 in person 

October 18, 2018 on line 

2018 Election Dates 

 

If you have any suggestions or 

ideas of what should be 

covered in our next newsletter 

submit them to Heather Carmen 

at hcarmen@washoecounty.us 

or call (775) 328-3672. You may 

just see your name spotlighted in 

our next newsletter. 

What would you like to 

see in our next 
newsletter? 
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Shape tomorrow by 

voting today 

 

Be aware, Do your 

Share, Vote! 

November 2017 

If you wish to be removed from the mailing 

list, please contact Heather at (775) 328-3672 

Washoe County 

Registrar of Voters 

1001 E. 9TH Street,  

Bldg A, Room 135 

Reno, NV 89512 

Phone: 

(775) 328-3670 

Fax: 

(775) 328-3747 

 

 

 

E-Mail: 

hcarmen@washoecounty.us 

Web Site: 

www.washoecounty.us/voters 
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Washoe County 

Registrar of Voters 

PO Box 11130 

Reno NV 89520 
 
Address Service Requested  

 

 

 

«name_first»  «name_last» 
«mail_street» 

«mail_city» «mail_state» «mail_zip» 

 

 


